
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get ready for this life changing, life giving, faith growing gathering of high school 

students from all around the world that only happens every three years. Five days that 

shape the leadership gifts and deepen the discipleship awareness for a generation 

who are already achieving a strong presence in the church and the world. 

WHEN? Tuesday, July 16 through Saturday, July 20 

WHERE? We will leave from GCPC and travel to Knoxville where we’ll load a bus 

with other Cumberland Presbyterian youth. Then we’ll travel to West Lafayette, 

Indiana where we’ll stay on the campus of Purdue University for the week. 

WHO? All high school students who are entering 9th grade in the fall of 2019 

through those who graduate in the class of 2019 are welcome to attend.  

WHAT? Triennium is a gathering of High School students every 3 years for 

worship, play, meeting people from all over the world and growing closer to God. 

We stay in college dorms, gather in the auditorium for music and worship, attend 

small groups for discussion and activities, eat in the dining hall, and hang out 

together. Groups bring pins from their part of the world to trade, so you can collect 

a small token from every state and hundreds of countries. 

HOW MUCH? The total cost of the trip is $555/person. Students who are active 

participants* in the Greeneville Cumberland Presbyterian Church Youth Group and 

help with fundraising will only be asked to cover $100.  

SIGN UP at gcpchurch.org/highschool BY NOVEMBER 14, 2018 
*we define participant as those who are present more than they are absent at youth ministry meetings and events 


